
Hello everyone!  
 
Thank you for taking the time to learn about Crisis Volunteer Opportunities at Pillars. 
Due to the Covid-19 outbreak, we have decided to forgo volunteer orientations in order to keep clients 
& shelter staff supported throughout this time of need.  
 
There are several opportunities for people to give back; volunteer & donation opportunities relevant to 
the Covid-19 outbreak. You can find information regarding the volunteer & donation opportunities 
below and reserve your spot(s) today!  
 
WISH LIST & VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 
 
Pillars Locations: 

Pillars Adult Shelter, now operating out of a local hotel. 
- 14yrs with parent/adult supervision 

 
Pillars Adult & Family Shelter – 400 N. Division Street 

- 7yrs with parent/adult supervision 
 
Opportunities include:  
 

- Dinner Servers (food is provided) 
o 1-7 volunteers per day 
o Opportunities at both shelters 

▪ Adult Shelter (5:45-7:15pm) 
▪ Adult & Family Shelter (5-6:30pm) 

 
- Front Desk (Adult Shelter)  

o 1 volunteer per shift 
 

- Front Desk (Adult & Family Shelter) 
o 1 volunteer per 2-hour shift 
o There are Training Shifts for those who have not done it before.  

 
You can follow the link to access and read more. 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  
 
 

 
 
Tony Schneider; Volunteer Manager 
tschneider@pillarsinc.org 
920.734.9192 ext. 125 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e45afa92ca4fd0-covid191
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e45afa92ca4fd0-covid191
mailto:tschneider@pillarsinc.org

